
October 18, 2007 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
P .  0. Box 615 
Frankfort, Ky. 40602-0615 
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PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

RE: Public Notice-Kentucky Public Service Commission 
Docket No.: 2007-00321 

Dear Commissioners: 

We have many personal and maybe selfish reasons for not wanting 
a cell tower built at 910 Old Perryville Loop, Springfield, Ky. 
Our property joins that site and the tower would be the first 
thing we would see each morning as we look o u t  o u r  kitchen 
window. For the past 3 4  years we have seen trees and farmscape 
that changes with the seasons. 

We do not like the idea of strobe and blinking lights shining in 
our windows. A l s o ,  workers may be going in and out at all hours 
day and night. 

Health risks are also a concern. Have there been long term 
studies to determine health hazards to individuals who live so 
close t o  the site? 

This project could also affect our community. It would be 
located t o o  close to Arnold Airport and could compromise the 
take-off and landing pattern that has been established for years. 
The airport is small but, in case of state or national disaster, 
it could become vital. 

A beautifully restored Civil War house is located across the 
road. It is on the National Historic Register and served as a 
Bospital during the war. It is believed to be a burial ground 
for many soldiers and may continue across the road onto our 
property. These sites must be  protected. 

Indian artifacts have been found o n  the site property. We must 
protect this historical area f o r  generations to come. 

We strongly oppose the stated site and request to be notifed of 
any public hearings. 

Res ectfully d7 Q2 
AGV 4- 
Harvey and Kay Arnold 
165 Mattingly L n .  
Springfield, Ky. 40069 


